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3737 Wascana Parkway 
Regina, Saskatchewan, Canada S4S 0A2 
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March 30, 2023 

Dr. Janine Brown 
Associate Dean, Management 
Faculty of Nursing 
University of Regina 

Re: Accreditation/Program Approval Update 

Dear Dr. Brown, 

I write on behalf of the Council Committee on Academic Mission (CCAM), to thank you for taking the 
time to update us on March 15, 2023 with regards to your ongoing accreditation and program approval 
processes. I hope you found your discussions with the committee productive. CCAM is mindful and 
appreciative of the time and effort these undertakings demand of you and your faculty. 

CCAM is eager to reconvene with you to discuss the external reviewers’ reports once they have been 
received and will, no doubt, have more detailed feedback of its own at that time. For now, our 
discussion of your presentation has yielded just the following suggestion: namely, to include, as part of 
our next conversation, some consideration also of your Faculty’s graduate programming. 

Please let us know if you have any additional questions. 

Again, thank you for your presentation and all your work on this file. We look forward to meeting with 
you again the coming months. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. david Gregory Dr. Marcel DeCoste 
Provost and VP Academic  Acting Chair, CCAM 

Cc:  Dr. Nilgün Önder, AVP-Academic 
 Dr. Cheryl Pollard, Dean, Faculty of Nursing 


